
St. Brendan's N.S., Newmarket, Hugginstown, Co. Kilkenny 
 

Phone: 056 7768919  
 

email: sbn2003@eircom.net  

www.newmarketns.wordpress.com  

22-04-2010 

 

To whom it may concern,  

Our school had the pleasure of having the Funky Kids workshop from January to 
March 2010. This was the best workshop I have ever had in the school. From day one 

Denis and Olivia established a wonderful rapport with every child and it was truly a 
privilege to be in our school every Thursday to see the workshops. The anticipation 
and enthusiasm which was generated by these workshops was a joy to witness. The 

organisation and professionalism which Denis and Olivia have established is first 
class. Their ability to sustain week in week out a high level of performance was most 

impressive. Our pupils have greatly benefitted from their participation in these 
workshops.  Their confidence and self estem has rocketed since their participation in 

the workshops.They are excellent value for money and the standard of the show 
they put on at the end was remarkable. It simply would not have been possible for 

our pupils to put on such a quality performance without the input of Denis and Olivia 
and all our teachers, pupils and parents are eagerly looking forward to the next one. 

I wholeheartedly recommend the Funky Kids club to every school. The Funky Kids 
club has been a very positive experience for the whole school community and  I have 

received extremely complimentary fedback from our Parents Association for the 
workshops and concerts. To any principal who may be considering the Funky Kids, it 

is easily the best decision I ever made in my career to allow the Funky Kids 
workshop in to our school. Go for it, you will not regret it. 

Yours sincerely,  

Tom Duggan 
Principal 
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